
Your Community Impact Statement has been successfully submitted to City Council and
Committees. 

If you have questions and/or concerns, please contact the Department of Neighborhood
Empowerment at NCSupport@lacity.org. 

This is an automated response, please do not reply to this email. 

Contact Information 
Neighborhood Council: Sun Valley Area Neighborhood Council 
Name: Cynthia Sower 
Phone Number: (818) 797-0977 
Email: cindy.sower@svanc.com 
The Board approved this CIS by a vote of: Yea(9) Nay(0) Abstain(0) Ineligible(1) Recusal(0) 
Date of NC Board Action: 06/04/2019 
Type of NC Board Action: For 

Impact Information
Date: 06/05/2019 
Update to a Previous Input: No 
Directed To: City Council and Committees 
Council File Number: 19-0002-S50 
Agenda Date: 06/04/2019 
Item Number: 5 
Summary: SVANC supports Council File #19-0002-S50 OPPOSING AB-516 which removes the
authority of law enforcement or public employees from towing vehicles not in compliance with
current CA registration laws, having accumulated over 5 parking citations, or ignoring the 72-hour
parking restriction. This will have a severe and negative impact to Sun Valley. Driving is a privilege.
Citations are issued when the vehicle owner/driver ignores the law. Registrations and license fees are
paid to ensure our roads and streets are safe as well as the vehicles traveling on them. Though it’s a
valid point that people without financial reserves can ill afford the tow and impound fees, the answer
is not to legislate that no one will be subject to the parking & car registration laws. This is incredible
legislative overreach, not taking into account the unique city and community conditions existing
across the state, particularly in the City of Los Angeles. For LA, the ramifications of AB-516 are: 1.
Parking of RV’s and other vehicles used as primary housing will not need to move and street
cleaning of the trash and human waste that has collected around those areas will not be possible. 2.
Vans used as advertising will proliferate, as they will be allowed free parking and not need to be
operational. This will expand an existing business model to the detriment of our communities. 3. It’ll
be impossible to tell what vehicles are abandoned. No one will need to pay towing to a salvage-yard
as they can be abandoned on the street. Auto salvage-yards will expand their business onto our
streets. We support the LAPD by not supporting AB-516. It removes the ability of law enforcement
to deal effectively with issues of quality of life, public safety, nuisance, blight and other unintended
consequences. 
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